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Crwys Nursery Information : ‘
Ben & Betty

Welcome to Crwys Nursery.

We are very excited to be starting our new year and will do all we can to make sure that
your child has a very positive experience.
If at any point you have any questions or worries please let me know.

Our Nursery session begins at 8.50 a.m and ends at 11.30 a.m.

Just a few points to note:

1) Healthy snack money is paid through squid at the start of each term.This covers the
cost of our fruit/snacks and any cooking/tasting activities.

2) Every Thursday will be Forest Schools with Mrs Pearson and Mrs Coleman. Please could
children come to school dressed in their wellies and waterproofs. Crwys waterproofs are
available to order from the office or you can purchase a set of your choice.

3) The Nursery will have their P.E. session every Friday. On this day can you please dress
your child in appropriate clothing e.g. tracksuit, leggings and trainers.

5) No toys are allowed to be brought to school.

6) Can all clothing (coats,jumpers cardigans) please be labelled with the children's names.

7) Can the children bring spare clothes in their bag everyday just incase of accidents or if
they need to change from outdoor learning activities.

8) We will be posting photos regularly on the school twitter page so please look out for
them.

9) Some messages will be sent out on the see saw app so please check for any messages.

We have lots of exciting things planned for the year.
We look forward to seeing you all soon.

Many Thanks

Mrs Pearson and Mrs Coleman



